October 5, 2017

Attention: Homeowner and/or Tenant

Re: BLACKFRIARS BRIDGE REHABILITATION, Tender No.: T17-72

Dear Resident/Owner:

Work has commenced for the rehabilitation of Blackfriars Bridge. The initial stages
involve preparation for cranes and equipment to arrive on site.

The preparation of the site includes removal of some large trees in the work area and
trimming of some branches. Every reasonable effort will be made to minimize the
inconvenience to you, your neighbours and the general public.

This tree removal has been previously discussed in detail with the adjacent property
owners. This notice is provided to additional nearby residents for information.

Please contact the consultant’s part-time on-site Construction Inspector (Curtis Watson
519-438-1288 ext. 1280), the Contractor’s Site Superintendent (Clyde Cleveland 280-
7316) or the consultant’s Project Manager (519-438-1288 ext.1328) if you experience
construction related problems, and thank you in advance for your patience.

Sincerely,
DILLON CONSULTING LIMITED

(Wowc

Chris Haines, MBA, P.Eng.
Project Manager

Our file:  16-3909

c¢: K. Grabowski, Transportation Planning & Design, City of London
J. Fullick, Transportation Planning & Design, City of London
S. Schiedel, MacLean-Taylor Construction
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